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15 November 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Parent Liaisons, 
 
 
RE: Year 6 Greek Excursion to Niko’s Cakes  

 

 

This term in Greek, Year 6 have been learning all about Greek food, sweets and culture, and as such, it is 
our pleasure to inform you that n Friday 18 November between 9.30 – 11.00am we will be visiting ‘Niko’s 
Cakes’ in Fairfield, where students will be ordering their sweets, snacks and beverages in Greek. 
 
The aim of this excursion is for students to demonstrate using their Greek oral language skills they have 
learnt this term in an authentic context: negotiating with a Greek speaker what they would like to order; 
how many they would like; as well as basic greetings and courtesies. In addition to this, students will be 
immersed in the Greek culture and experience Greek flavours first-hand. 
 
Please note that students need to be at school on time, as we will be leaving promptly at 9.30am. 
Students will be taking the school bus to ‘Niko’s Cakes’ accompanied by staff members. Students will be 
expected to wear full summer uniform on the day, including blazer. 
 
Students will need to bring up to $15 with them on the day so that they can order their selection of sweets, 
snacks, or drinks. If students do not wish to select anything at ‘Niko’s Cakes’, then they are more than 
welcome to their recess with them to the venue. 
 
Upon our arrival at ‘Niko’s Cakes’, students will be shown the various sweets and snacks by a restaurant 
staff member and will order and eat their snacks before returning to school, with an estimated arrival time 
of 11.00am. 
 
Staff Attending: Mrs Anita Kolaitis (Primary Greek Teacher), Ms Voula Allimonos (Primary Greek Teacher), 
and Mrs Erin Longuet (Year 6 Classroom Teacher). 
 
The excursion will prove to be a great learning experience for students, and we look forward to being part 
of it. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to email Mrs Kolaitis akl@ags.vic.edu.au . 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
 
Anita Kolaitis 
Primary Greek Teacher 
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